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Geological disposal of radioactive waste in West Cumbria – Consultation 
 
The Parish Council unanimously rejects the proposal to bury radioactive waste in West Cumbria. 
 
The Parish Council has considered the reassurances regarding safety for this and future generations but remains unconvinced that the necessary 
protection of local residents, the workforce and the environment can be guaranteed. 
 
The Parish Council has concluded therefore that given the uncertainties of West Cumbrian geology, the risks of installing a repository in this area are 
unacceptable. 

  

 


